
Deputy Blain Glaskill  

 

Blain started the St. Mary’s Sheriff's Office in June of 

2009 as a correctional officer (CO).  During his 4 years, 

as a CO, Blain was part of the Emergency Response 

Team (ERT), which is the SWAT team for the jail.  Blain 

started his police career in April of 2013.  He joined the 

Emergency Services Team (EST) our SWAT team in May 

of 2015.  Blain did most of his career as a Patrol Officer 

and was awarded the opportunity to be become an SRO 

for the first time for the school year of 2017/2018.  The 

Great Mills High School incident March 20, 2018, happened on his first year watch as an SRO.  Blain 

currently walks the halls in the same school as the SRO.   


